
 
Windsor Garden Men’ Club 

by Harry Zirkelbach 
 

Windsor Gardens is home to many active organizations, and Windsor Gardens’ monthly 
publication Windsor Life provides their meeting dates and times. The May issue identified more 
than 110 gatherings. All activities are scheduled and coordinated by Activities Director Cynthia 
Courtney 

The Windsor Gardens Men’s Club is one of these organizations. Founded in 1973, it is 
dedicated to bringing male residents into closer fellowship, and to promote activities beneficial 
to both its members and the Windsor Gardens community, and to support selected charities 
beyond its borders.  

The Men’s Club meets at Centerpoint on the 2nd Saturday each month at 9:30 a.m. 
Coffee and donuts are available and members and guests gather to socialize. 

[Item: No Bronco opponent has completed a pass against our secondary during the Clubs’ 
coffee and donut gathering.]  

The meeting begins at 10:00 a.m. with an Invocation, the Pledge of Allegiance, 
announcements, and introduction of a guest speaker. Completed within an hour, the meeting 
concludes with a drawing for a few gifts. Recent meetings have introduced political candidates, 
considered energy, and treated attendees to sleight-of-hand by a fine magician. The follow-up 
question time is often spirited and challenging to the speaker.  

At every meeting aluminum can pop-top pull tabs are collected and donated to the Ronald 
McDonald House of Denver.   

[Item:  No Colorado Rocky Baseball opponent has scored any runs during the hour of a 
Men’s Club meeting.]  

The Club will sponsor a Summer Picnic at the Gazebo in August. Members and all 
residents are invited to attend. In addition to food catered by Emerald Grill, there will be an hour 
of live entertainment, followed by drawings for gifts donated by more than 20 businesses in the 
community. This annual summer picnic is designated as a profit making venture, with proceeds 
donated to the Colorado Boys Ranch south of Pueblo, to provide for the boys’ care and welfare. 
Officers and boys from the Ranch will attend, selling fresh cantaloupe and melons raised on their 
ranch in the Rock Ford Valley. All residents and their guests are cordially invited to this 
afternoon gathering.  

So come and get acquainted with Club President Irving Miller and fellow officers at the 
next meeting of the Windsor Gardens Men’s’ Club, enjoy yourself, and continue your support of 
Colorado’s Professional Sports Teams. It’s an inexpensive investment, good for the community.  

[Item: The Avalanche Hockey team report no goals scored against them while our men 
met.] 

 


